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THE UNIVERSITY OF BRITISH COLUMBIA 

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR 

ANCILLARY SERVICES 
LABOUR RELATIONS 

PERSONNEL 

VANCO U VE R 8 , CANADA 

Ms. Emerald Murphy, 
Association of University and 
College Employees, Local No. 1 
Box 11, 
Student Union Building, 
Campus. 

Dear Ms. Emerald Murphy: 

August 28, 1974 

Re: Two-Hour Lunch Period - Friday, August 
30, 1974 for Members of A.U.C.E. Local 
No. 1 - Meeting 

The University agrees to your request for a 
2-hour lunch period for members of the Association of 
University and College Employees, Local No. 1. 

I have sent a circularized letter to Deans , 
Department Heads, Directors, Etc. - copy attached. 

WLC:fv 

Att. 

W.L. Clark, Assistant Director, 
Personnel, Labour Relations & 
Ancillary Services 



T l UNIVERSITY OF BRtTISH COLUMBI 

INTERDEPARTMENTAL 
MEMORANDUM 

' 

To Deans ------------- FROMMr. W.L. Clark, Assistant Director of 
Personnel, Labour Relations and 

Ancillary Services 

Department Heads 

Directors 
Etc. August 2 8 , 19 .1..4-

Re: Two-Hour Lunch Period - Friday, August 30, 1974 
for Members of the Association of University and 
College Employees, Local No. 1 - Meeting 

The Association of University and College Employees, Local No. 1, have 

requested a 2-hour lunch period on Frida y, August 30th, 1974 from 12 noon 
. ( to 2:00 p.m. Those persons attending the Meeting will be members of the 

Union. 

The Union have also stated that they will continue the practice of providing 
skeleton crews for offices and areas which cannot be left unattended. 
It has been agreed by the University that the Union's request will be granted. 
Please make arrangements for members of A.U.C.E. in your department to have 
the time requested available to them. 

f 

W.L. Clark 

WLC:fv 
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